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Statement on Senator Luther Olsen Announcement 
 

APPLETON – Senate President Roger Roth (R–Appleton) issued the following statement 
regarding the announcement that Senator Luther Olsen will retire at the end of this year: 
 
“I want to thank Senator Luther Olsen for his twenty-six years of tireless public service to our 
great state. He’s been an outstanding advocate for his constituents in the 14th Senate District. I’d 
also like to thank him for serving as Chairman of the Committee on Education and Vice-Chair of 
the Committee on Finance, and National Resources and Energy – always using his wisdom to 
look for strong, long-term solutions to better our state. I’m very proud to call him a colleague 
and friend. Wisconsin has greatly benefitted from Luther’s service, he will be missed by me and 
the Senate. Enjoy the ride, Luther.” 
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